
From: Morita, Julie  
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2016 12:26 PM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Subject: Dinner meeting disclosure 
 
Hi Steve,  
I am writing to let you know that I attended a dinner sponsored by Advocate Children’s Hospital on 
Tuesday, November 15th. The hosts invited me and paid for dinner that was valued at less than $50. I 
have attached a copy of the invitation. Please let me know if you require additional information.  
Julie 
 
Julie Morita, M.D. 
Commissioner                                 
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